Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, April 19, 2018 9:34 AM

To: 'Evans, Brenda'

Cc: khaledmohamed455@ymail.com; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health;
Carryl G MacLeod (cmacleod@chevron.com)

Subject: RE: Truckers Friend- ACDEH case # RO0000053, GeoTracker Global ID # T0600100296;

1395 7th St., Oakland

Brenda,

The extension to May 3, 2018 for report submittal has been approved. We have not received responses from other
RPs. | expect they are in contact with Chevron’s Carryl MacLeod.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: Evans, Brenda [mailto:Brenda.Evans@aecom.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 17,2018 10:10 AM

To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health <deh.loptoxic@acgov.org>

Cc: khaledmohamed455@ymail.com; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
<paresh.khatri@acgov.org>; Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>; Carryl G MaclLeod
(cmacleod@chevron.com) <CMacleod@chevron.com>

Subject: RE: ACDEH Correspondence RO53

Keith:

Thank you for the attached due date extension approval. | just noticed an error in the extension date. We were
requesting that the current due date of April 19 be extended by two weeks, which would have been to May 3. But |
made the mistake of referencing the date of April 26 (which was two weeks from the date of my request, rather than
two weeks from the April 19 due date). Would you be so kind to amend the extension to a due date of May 3? Also,
have you had any response from the other named RPs (Tran et al.)?

Sincerely,

Brenda Evans, Senior Project Manager

Design and Consulting Services - Environment

D 1.805.233.3988 C 1.805.746.5892 Cisco 2733988
brenda.evans@aecom.com

AECOM

1220 Avenida Acaso, Camarillo, California 93012
T 1.805.388.3775 F 1.805.388.3577
WWW.aecom.com

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Monday, April 16, 2018 3:30 PM

To: MacLeod, Carryl G

Cc: khaledmohamed455@ymail.com; Evans, Brenda; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health; Nowell, Keith,




Env. Health
Subject: ACDEH Correspondence RO53

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Department of Environmental Health’s (ACDEH) correspondence for your case, RO0O000053
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.

Sincerely,

ACDEH



